
DDM Consulting 
22357 Columbia Street 
Dearborn, Michigan 48124-3431 
313-277-5095 
 
24 August 2018 
 
 
The Honorable Andrew M. Cuomo    VIA FEDEX AIRBILL 7824-6293-7890 
Governor of New York State 
NYS State Capitol Building 
Albany, NY 12224 
518-474-8390 
 
Subject: Conversion of the TCAT Bus Fleet to Electric Vehicle Mobility 
  An Exercise in True Sustainability and True Environmental Protection 
 
Dear Governor Cuomo: 
 
Attached is a subject titled draft.  The acronym TCAT refers to the Tompkins County Area Transport 
serving Ithaca, NY, the city of my alma mater, Cornell University. 
 
Please note that, on Page 9, I discuss the following headlines: 
 

 
 
Thanks to you and those involved in this work.  The attached seeks to build on those good efforts. 
 
The inside sleeve contains an item of my previous automotive professional duties; there are very few that 
have equal experience with diesel powertrains; similar to those that propel TCAT and New York State 
buses.  From its original concept to production launch, my team and I were privileged to bring this famous 
truck to market.  It is partially in that context that I am now privileged to ‘move forward’ in these areas. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me at any time. 
 
 
        Respectfully yours 
 
 
 
 
 
        Paul V. Sheridan 
 
 
Attachments 

https://www.fedex.com/apps/fedextrack/?tracknumbers=782462937890

